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11 December 2006 
 
 
 
To: Training Supervisors 
 O&G Training Units 
 HKCOG 
 
 
 
Dear all, 
 

Re:  Review on elective training year 
 
Please be informed that at the 108th Council meeting of the Hong Kong College of 
Obstetricians and Gynaecologists, the following resolutions have been endorsed:- 
 
“The elective training year should be optional so that in future, the training could be 
composed of:- 
 
i) all 6 years in clinical obstetrics and gynaecology 

 
ii) or include a 6 months or 12 months training in clinical outside obstetrics and 

gynaecology 
 

iii) or include a 12 months in research” 
 
At the 144th Education Committee meeting, it was decided that the above rules will 
take effect from 1st July 2007.  For trainees who are recruited before 1st July 2007, 
they have the options to follow the old regulation or the new regulation. 
 
 
          Yours sincerely, 
 

           
 
          Dr. Lawrence C.H. TANG 
          Chairman 
          Education Committee 
 
cc: HKCOG Registered Trainees 
 
 
144th Education Committee meeting (11th December 2006) 


